
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Castle Combe Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 4 July 2011 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The recent “Japfest” meeting at Castle Combe Circuit again resulted in traffic 
chaos for miles around and numerous examples of irresponsible driving. We 
intend to convene a meeting early next year with the Circuit, Highways, Police 
and other local Parish Councils to avoid similar problems in 2012. 
 

 

 

• We understand that the Speedwatch campaign is now underway locally and 
would be interested in feedback. 
 

 

 

• An updated list of Council officers’ telephone numbers and e-mail addresses 
would be useful following recent changes. 
 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• We should be grateful if you would log our interest in the proposed Superfast 
Broadband! 

 

 

•  
 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

•  
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